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UPCOMING EVENTS 
Saturday, September 18, Tan relays 
Saturday, October 9, Track season opens! 
  
  
TAN RELAYS ON THIS Saturday!  
The final event for the XCR'10 winter series, the Tan Relays, will be held this Saturday, September 18. 
All the men's divisions start at 9:00am and the women's teams start at 9:05am.  
Teams will be finalised tomorrow, so if you wish to run but have not contacted us, please do so as soon 
as possible. 
 
  
BLAKE IS OFF TO ENGLAND 
Congratulations to Blake Lucas, who has been selected to represent Australia in the Great North City 
Games in Newcastle, England this weekend. This Australia versus England event takes place on the 
streets of Newcastle and Blake will be pole vaulting for the Australian team alongside Steve Hooker 
 

CONGRATULATIONS JUNE 
Congratulations to June Petrie who finished 7th in the world 50km championships that were held in 
conjunction with the Galway marathon in Ireland on August 29. June's time of 3:42:18 lowered her 
own 45-49 age group Australian record. June actually passed the marathon distance in 3:03:54 in 6th 
position. Not to be left out, June's husband, Bert Pelgrim finished third in the half marathon held in 
conjunction with this event.  
 
 
WELL DONE STEVE! 
After a consistent winter of outstanding performances, Steve Kelly has been crowned the Athletics 
Victoria Champion winter athlete for 2010. Steve competed in all 6 individual events in the AV cross 
country and road race series, winning 1 gold, 2 silver and 1 bronze medal. He also finished 4th in the 
national cross country championships in Brisbane and in so doing won the national under 23 title. 
Congratulations to Steve on a wonderful series of races. 
In the women's competition, Brooke Condon has had a standout season to finish in 6th position and 
Rachel Johnson finished 9th. 
In other categories Julie Norney was crowned the champion in the women's 40-44 age group. John 
Meagher finished 4th in the men's 45-49 division, June Petrie was 3rd in the women's 45-49 and Bert 
Pelgrim 4th and Megan Sloane also 4th in the over 50 divisions. Amy Carrig finished the season 2nd in 
the under 20s, with Grace Brown in 6th and Daniel Balassone 4th in the men's under 20s, while Natalie 
Ambrose finished in 5th place in the under 18s. 
Congratulations to all these athletes for their great performances throughout the XCR'10 winter season. 
  
  
GET REGISTERED NOW! THE TRACK SEASON IS COMING! 
The 2010/2011 interclub shield track and field season is just over 3 weeks away. Competition starts on 
Saturday, October 9. Don't miss out on the start of the season. If you are not registered for this season 
please register as soon as possible. Registration forms can be down loaded from the Box Hill Athletic 
Club website, or reply to this email and we will send you a form.  

MOVIE NIGHT 
Thanks to everyone who supported the club movie night last weekend. The action/thriller "Salt" was 
enjoyed by all and valuable funds were raised to help with the maintenance of club equipment. Special 
thanks to Leana Joyce for organising this event.  
 

 


